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Dear Mr. Dale Bickel,

In compliance with FCC Media Bureau requirement, we hereby respectfully

submit this notification that our LPFM station, with call sign KPTL LP, 96.9 FM of Temecula,

with Facility ID Number: 19709, operates mostly unattended at various parts of the day, but as often as
possible will be attended.

In the event of any problems with the transmission or equipment failure to operate within FCC
specifications the transmitter system is programmed to shut-off automatically and instantly (less than 3
hours), and is programmed to notify our technical personnel automatically via email.

The administrator and/or operator can be reached 24 hours a day via cell phone #951-760-3315, or office
# 951-303-3906 and email: kptllp@gmail.com, should FCC need to contact us.

The station equipment, as well as the administrative office, is located at 33035 Hill Street, Temecula, CA,
92592.The station can be reached within minutes in the event of receipt of email notification of technical
personnel, as programmed.

Please also note, we have set-up redundant on-line monitoring by the station engineer and operations
manager, at their respective residences, who also can be reached within minutes as needed.

Thank you very much for your attention and guidance.
Please advise us it there is further information that you need.

Administrator

KPTL-LP, 96.9 FM of Temecula
33035 Hill Street

Temecula, CA 92592
951-760-3315 cell

951-303-3906 office



